
Using SAT for Undergraduate Admissions in India and globally 

Students and parents are invited to join a free webinar on “Using SAT for 
Undergraduate Admissions in India and globally” on December 28, 2020 
between 4 to 5 p.m., IST, to learn more about how students can take the SAT 
for university admissions in India or abroad. 
  
Date: Monday, December 28, 2020 
Time: 4 to 5 p.m., IST 

Link to Register - https://collegeboard.zoom.us/webinar/register/
3816070679562/WN__SOA9LmFTs6D8daAt26Xhw 

Now, you can take just one exam, the SAT, and apply to over 40 leading 
Indian universities with a wide variety of courses. View the universities here.
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